
From: Joanna Zimny
To: maplewoodsweets@gmail.com
Cc: bmji@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RE: 380 Jackson St.Bigos - On the Park Ltr.7-7-23
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:07:00 AM
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Ms. Kohl,
 

Confirming the voicemail  I left you moments ago. Per your request, August 2nd is fine and at the
Council Public Hearing today the Council Public Hearing will be continued to August 2 at 3:30 pm
room 330 City Hall. Please reference my original 7/7 letter for information on how to testify.
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Joanna Zimny 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 4:38 PM
To: maplewoodsweets@gmail.com
Cc: George Niemeyer <george.niemeyer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; bmji@sbcglobal.net; Adrian Neis
<adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; James Perucca <james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff
<leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 380 Jackson St.Bigos - On the Park Ltr.7-7-23
 
Good afternoon,
 

Please see the attached letter, noting that due to the short notice before the July 12th Council Public
Hearing noted in my last letter, the matter will be continued one week to Council Public Hearing on
7/19 so you have time to adequately review and respond to the matter. This is indicated in the
attached letter as well.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,

mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:maplewoodsweets@gmail.com
mailto:bmji@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Sharon.KennedyVickers@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA





Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
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